
Let’s close the disability divide.

John needed assistance with setting up a budget, 
organizing his money, and even paying his bills 
because he is legally blind and has cerebral palsy.

The MI-UCP Representative Payee Program is here to 
help Social Security beneficiaries, like John, who need 
assistance in managing their benefits. Our expert staff 
will take on the responsibilities of using the benefits 
to pay for the current and foreseeable needs of the 
beneficiaries, while providing accurate records of how 
their benefits are spent.

MI-UCP Representative Payee Services 
include the following for a minimal fee:
Monthly Budget Development
Payment of Monthly Expenses
Debt Payment Plans
Monthly Statement of Expenses

At MI-UCP, we believe everyone has the right to 
live to the best of their abilities and go as far as their 
ambitions will take them. Together, we can help 
people like John, and more than a million other 
Michiganders, to close the disability divide.

To learn more contact Lynn Davey
at ldavey@mi-ucp.org or 248.557.5070, Ext. 118

Representative Payee. 
Another way MI-UCP is 
closing the disability divide. 
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